
 

St. Paul Municipal Enforcement  

With the warmer temperatures fast approaching, St. Paul Municipal Enforcement is reminding 

residents of St. Paul to keep in mind their responsibilities in maintaining their properties.  The 

Community Standards Bylaw requires home owners to ensure their properties are maintained 

and free from items such as garbage, debris, pet feces, to mention a few.  As home owners the 

responsibility is that of the owner to ensure properties are maintained and a continual basis.   

It is also important to remind pet owners to refer to the Town of St. Paul Cat and Dog Bylaw to 

ensure compliance with the provisions as set out.  Dogs and cats require the proper licensing and 

are not allowed to roam freely on to other resident’s property.   Municipal Enforcement receives 

a number of complaints of this nature and are asking for pet owners to abide by the bylaws.  

Bylaw_1174_St. Paul_Dog_Control_Bylaw.pdf 

Bylaw_1131_St. Paul_Cat_Bylaw.pdf. 

St. Paul Municipal Enforcement also encourages safe driving habits especially as children are 

outside more and drivers need to avoid driving habits that could result in injury.  A number of 

traffic infractions are observed and managed by Municipal Enforcement by way of warning or 

violation ticket.   As of late we are seeing speed related offences, failure to obey stop signs, open 

doors when unsafe, distracted driving as well as non-moving violations.  There will be joint traffic 

initiatives planned with the RCMP which will focus on a variety of moving and non-moving 

offences.  Joint initiatives will also take place on the Iron Horse Trail to ensure a safe and 

enjoyable riding season. 

St. Paul Municipal Enforcement will be visible in the community and will work with residents with 

respect to bylaw related issues in effort to reach and maintain compliance.  Unsafe driving and 

failure to comply with Provincial Statutes will continue in our efforts to mitigate risk on the street 

of St. Paul.  Both of these issue requires your cooperation.  Should you have questions, please 

feel free to call the St. Paul Municipal Enforcement office at 780-645-4522. 
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Sgt. Brent Sawatzky 
St. Paul Municipal Enforcement 
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https://townstpaul.civicweb.net/filepro/documents/search?keywords=bylaw%201174&preview=7979
https://townstpaul.civicweb.net/filepro/documents/search?keywords=bylaw%201131&page=1&preview=7952

